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Comments: Thank you for the opportunity to comment on Midas Gold Idaho's Alternative 2. Over the last several

years, I've had the opportunity to hear a handful of presentations on the Stibnite Gold Project, sit down with

project staff and observe how the company has lived out its mission as it has grown. It is with this knowledge that

I encourage you to permit the Stibnite Gold Project.If the Stibnite Gold Project moves forward, it will be the only

antimony mine in the America. This important mineral is used as a metal strengthener and fire retardant. It is

used in everything from batteries, textiles, cell phones, plastics and cable sheathing. Right now, we import all of

our antimony. With all that is currently going on in the world, it is more important than ever that we not rely solely

on foreign countries for minerals of such great importance. It is estimated that the Stibnite Gold Project could

provide approximately one-quarter of American demand for antimony. I am also an avid fisherman and the fact

that Midas has designed a tunnel, specifically for fish, speaks volumes to what their vision for this watershed

should look like. Being able to reconnect Salmon and Steelhead to their native spawning grounds is something

all of us should support. I look forward to the day when Midas shows all of us the first Salmon swimming through

that tunnel!I encourage the USFS to move the Stibnite Gold Project forward and permit Midas Gold Idaho's

project as outlined in their Modified Plan of Restoration and Operations, alternative 2 in the DEIS. The USFS has

provided meaningful time to submit comments and already extended the comment period once, there should be

no further delays.


